
DON BOSCO SCHOOL 
Panchanantala, Boaliadanga P.O., Berhampore, Murshidabad Dist., W.Bengal – 742102 

Phone no. : 03482 - 258895, E-mail : donboscoberhampore@gmail.com 
 

     NOTICE TO THE PARENTS/ WEDNESDAY, 15 JUNE, 2022 
 

Respected Parents, 
 

This is to inform that according to the letter issued by the Government of West 

Bengal, School Education Department, dated –13.06.2022, Memo No.: 179-SSE/2022, 

all the schools have been asked to extend the Summer Vacation till 26th June, 2022. 

However, keeping in mind the good of the students as well as to complete the 

syllabus the school has decided to conduct the Online Classes as per the summer 

timetable till Friday, 24th June, 2022.  

 

❖ KINDLY KEEP IN MIND THE POINTS MENTIONED BELOW: -  

➢ The Offline Classes will begin from Monday, 27th June, 2022.  

➢  Unit Test: Second Language (Bengali/ Hindi) to be held on Monday, 20th 

June 2022 has been postponed to Monday, 27th June, 2022 

➢ Unit Test: Science (Cls. 3 to 6) be held on Friday, 24th June 2022 has been 

postponed to Thursday, 30th June, 2022 
 

Therefore, you are requested to take note of the aforesaid information and ensure 

that your children attend the regular classes in online mode.  
 

 This is also to inform you that Rev. Fr. Albert Thottunkal and Rev. Fr. KK 

Anthony have been transferred to Don Bosco School, Siliguri and Savio Bhavan, 

Azimganj respectively. As they move to their respective places, we thank them 

wholeheartedly for the selfless services rendered to Don Bosco School 

Berhampore. May God bless them with good health and bless their future 

endeavours. 
 

Thanking you and looking forward to your cooperation and collaboration. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Fr. Sunit Kishor Kiro 

Principal 
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